
The Gathering Storm Wheel Of Time

The Gathering Storm is the twelfth book in the acclaimed Wheel of Time
series, written by Robert Jordan and completed posthumously by Brandon
Sanderson. This installment is pivotal in the saga, marking a significant
transition towards the series' climax and resolution. The Gathering Storm not
only advances the narrative but also deepens character development and
explores themes of hope, despair, and the struggle against darkness. In this
article, we will delve into the key aspects of The Gathering Storm, including
its plot, character arcs, themes, and its place within the broader Wheel of
Time series.



Overview of The Gathering Storm

The Gathering Storm was published in 2009 and serves as the twelfth book in a
series that originally consisted of fourteen volumes. Following the death of
Robert Jordan in 2007, Brandon Sanderson was chosen to complete the story
using Jordan’s notes and outlines. The novel is divided into two main
storylines, primarily focusing on the journeys of Rand al'Thor and Egwene
al’Vere.

The title itself, The Gathering Storm, symbolizes the growing conflict and
turmoil within the world of the Wheel of Time, as well as the ominous
approach of the Last Battle. The plot weaves together multiple threads,
showcasing the struggles of various characters as they navigate their
destinies amid increasing danger.

Plot Summary

The Gathering Storm picks up on the events following the eleventh book, Knife
of Dreams. The world is in disarray, with the Dark One's influence spreading
and the forces of Light desperately trying to rally against impending doom.
This section of the series highlights the duality of hope and despair,
particularly through the experiences of Rand and Egwene.

Rand al'Thor's Journey

Rand, the Dragon Reborn, is grappling with the immense burden of his destiny.
He has become increasingly isolated, reluctant to trust those around him due
to the fear of betrayal and the corrupting influence of his power. Throughout
The Gathering Storm, Rand faces several challenges that test his resolve:

1. Internal Struggle: Rand's internal battle intensifies as he struggles with
the voice of Lews Therin, the previous Dragon, who constantly whispers in his
mind. This duality creates a rich psychological landscape, portraying Rand's
descent into darkness as he seeks to maintain control over his actions and
decisions.

2. Leadership Challenges: As Rand attempts to unite the nations of the world
against the Dark One, he faces significant opposition. His leadership is
questioned, and he must navigate complex political landscapes, balancing the
needs of various factions while trying to instill a sense of unity.

3. Confrontation with the Forsaken: Rand's encounters with the Forsaken,
powerful servants of the Dark One, illustrate the escalating stakes of the
conflict. These confrontations serve as a reminder of the ever-present threat
he faces and the sacrifices required to uphold his role as the savior of the
world.



Egwene al’Vere's Struggles

While Rand is consumed by his internal battle, Egwene al’Vere’s storyline
provides a contrasting perspective of resilience and determination. As the
Amyrlin Seat of the rebel Aes Sedai, Egwene's leadership is marked by her
efforts to unite the fractured White Tower:

1. Rebuilding the White Tower: Egwene's mission to reunite the Aes Sedai is
fraught with challenges, including the lingering distrust between the two
factions. Her efforts to restore unity and purpose among the Aes Sedai
reflect her growth as a leader and her commitment to the greater good.

2. Confronting the White Tower's Leadership: The conflict with Elaida, the
Amyrlin Seat of the White Tower, is a significant aspect of Egwene's arc.
Their ideological differences highlight the complexities of leadership and
the necessity of compromise in the face of adversity.

3. Facing the Last Battle: Egwene’s determination to prepare for the Last
Battle underscores her role as a beacon of hope. Her character embodies the
theme of perseverance, illustrating that even in the darkest times, strength
can be found in unity and purpose.

Themes in The Gathering Storm

The Gathering Storm explores several profound themes that resonate throughout
the Wheel of Time series. These themes are central to the narrative and
character development, enriching the reader's experience.

Hope vs. Despair

The struggle between hope and despair is a recurring motif in The Gathering
Storm. Both Rand and Egwene face seemingly insurmountable challenges that
test their faith in themselves and in each other. As Rand grapples with his
isolation and the weight of his responsibilities, Egwene's unwavering
determination serves as a counterbalance, illustrating how hope can emerge
even in the face of overwhelming darkness.

Leadership and Sacrifice

Leadership is a prominent theme in this installment, as both Rand and Egwene
navigate the complexities of guiding others. Their journeys highlight the
sacrifices that come with leadership, including the personal toll it takes on
their well-being and relationships. The narrative illustrates that true
leadership involves making difficult choices and accepting the consequences



of those choices.

The Nature of Power

The Gathering Storm delves into the nature of power and its corrupting
influence. Rand's struggle with the temptation of power and its potential to
consume him reflects a broader commentary on the ethical implications of
wielding power. The novel challenges readers to consider the responsibilities
that come with power and the importance of remaining grounded in one’s
values.

Character Development

The character arcs in The Gathering Storm are intricately woven into the
plot, showcasing significant growth and transformation.

Rand al'Thor

Rand's character development is marked by his increasing isolation and the
psychological burden he carries. His journey toward self-acceptance and
understanding of his role as the Dragon Reborn is central to the narrative.
As he confronts the duality of his existence, Rand evolves into a more
complex and relatable character.

Egwene al’Vere

Egwene’s character arc is one of empowerment and resilience. Her rise to
leadership within the Aes Sedai demonstrates her growth from a village girl
to a formidable leader. Egwene’s unwavering commitment to unity and her
ability to inspire those around her serve as a testament to her strength of
character.

The Gathering Storm's Place in the Wheel of
Time Series

The Gathering Storm is a crucial installment in the Wheel of Time series,
serving as a bridge between the earlier books and the final resolutions in
the subsequent volumes. It sets the stage for the climactic showdown between
the forces of Light and Dark, deepening the stakes and emotional investment
for readers.



The book is characterized by its pacing and structure, with Sanderson’s
writing style providing a fresh perspective while remaining faithful to
Jordan's vision. The Gathering Storm has been praised for its ability to
combine action, character development, and thematic depth, making it a
standout entry in the series.

Conclusion

In conclusion, The Gathering Storm is a vital chapter in the Wheel of Time
saga, weaving together complex narratives of hope, despair, leadership, and
the nature of power. Through the journeys of Rand al'Thor and Egwene al’Vere,
the novel explores the challenges of navigating a world on the brink of
destruction. As the series progresses toward its conclusion, The Gathering
Storm serves as a powerful reminder of the resilience of the human spirit and
the enduring struggle against darkness. With its rich themes and character
development, this book leaves a lasting impact on readers and solidifies its
place in the pantheon of epic fantasy literature.

Frequently Asked Questions

What is the significance of 'The Gathering Storm' in
the Wheel of Time series?
'The Gathering Storm' is the twelfth book in the Wheel of Time series and
marks a pivotal point in the story as it sets the stage for the final
conflict against the Dark One. It is crucial for character development,
particularly for Rand al'Thor and Egwene al'Vere.

How did Brandon Sanderson's writing style differ
from Robert Jordan's in 'The Gathering Storm'?
Brandon Sanderson's writing in 'The Gathering Storm' is often noted for being
more concise and direct compared to Robert Jordan's intricate prose.
Sanderson focuses on pacing and plot progression while still honoring the
established world and characters.

Which character undergoes significant development in
'The Gathering Storm'?
Egwene al'Vere experiences substantial character development in 'The
Gathering Storm'. She rises to a position of leadership among the Aes Sedai
and plays a crucial role in uniting the factions within the White Tower.



What are some major themes explored in 'The
Gathering Storm'?
Major themes in 'The Gathering Storm' include hope versus despair, the
importance of unity in the face of adversity, and the struggle for personal
identity amid overwhelming circumstances. The book emphasizes the need for
cooperation among different factions to combat the growing darkness.

How does 'The Gathering Storm' set the stage for the
series finale?
'The Gathering Storm' sets the stage for the series finale by escalating
tensions between the forces of Light and Shadow, revealing key plot
developments, and aligning characters towards the Last Battle. It introduces
critical alliances and conflicts that will be resolved in the concluding
books.

What role do the Forsaken play in 'The Gathering
Storm'?
In 'The Gathering Storm', the Forsaken continue to manipulate events from the
shadows, creating conflict and chaos. Their actions significantly impact both
Rand's and Egwene's journeys, highlighting the ongoing threat they pose to
the protagonists and the world.
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